
 

 

Coming in May 

Throughout next month, we 

will have a range of spring 

activities, arts and crafts 

and planting for you all to 

enjoy.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week for 

April 

21st- Evan (Y6) 

24th- Eva (Y2) 

 

 

 

 

         Well done everyone! 

 

Niamh (Y5) & James 

(Y5) love the activities 

and food 

 

Eva (Y2) & Jack (R) 

enjoy playing with their 

friends.  

Welcome back to ABC Club’s newsletter.  

The past month has been a short one due to the half term but all children have 

returned in great spirits and have settled back into their normal routine well.  

Staff have really enjoyed watching the children interacting and catching up with one 

another after the Easter holiday and have enjoyed listening to everything that they 

have been up to with family and friends       

As a quick reminder can parents ensure that all children are booked into ABC so that 

sessions are paid for and so that we can determine the amount of snack required 

during the evenings.  

The ABC newsletter is uploaded at the end of each month, on the school website to 

tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club and what fun things 

we have planned for the month ahead.   
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Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. ABC phone number- 

01744 678614 Staff are 

available to answer 7.30-

8.30am & 3.45-5.30pm. 

 Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

Now we have some dryer weather the children have 

been able to get out and enjoy the playground, as 

you can see they have had lots of fun playing with 

their friends      

  

 



 

 

 

 

The children have been getting very creative 

they have enjoyed numerous occasions of biscuit 

decorating and making chocolate rice krispie bird 

nests. It’s great to get a little messy       
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               Top helpers this month               

 Jack (R) Elliot (Y4) Kate (Y5) Sophia (Y1) & Amelia 

(Y4) 

Thanks for all your help and being kind to others       



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


